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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: 

It is often forgotten that Pentecost is first of all a Jewish feast, actually a harvest festival. 
That sense of “in gathering” is also a theme of our Christian Pentecost, as we see the 
beginning of the church. By the time of Jesus, Shavuot—to give it its Hebrew name—also 
marked the giving of the Law on Mount Sinai. This also fits our Christian Shavuot as long as 
we recall that Law, Torah, meant instruction and indeed a whole way of life under God’s 
grace and guidance. It was always interior and the descent of the Holy Spirit takes this inner 
reality to new levels. 
 
 
 
PRAYER 
   
Send, O Father, the Holy Spirit of your Son into our lives and communities. May the joy we 
know in the Spirit help us to be joyful bearers of the Good News to our contemporaries? 
Through Christ our Lord. Amen. 

http://www.marinoparish.ie/


MASS TIMES 
 
Mass is at 10.00am Monday to Saturday and at weekends the Vigil Mass is at 5.30pm. Mass 
on Sundays is at 9.15 and 11.00am.   
 
Mass Numbers continue to be restricted, social distancing will continue and attendees are 
asked to wear a face covering, use the hand sanitizers and leave their contact details in one 
of the safes for contact tracing.   
 
Admission will be on a first-come first-served basis, volunteers will be in attendance to 
assist with stewarding and we are dependent on your understanding and co-operation.   

Daily Mass will take place in St. Joseph’s Rosmini from Monday – Saturday at 10am and on 
Sunday at 10.30 a.m. only. Numbers are also confined to a maximum of 50 so please come 
early. 

For Funerals and Weddings the maximum number is capped at 50 in attendance.                         
First Holy Communions, Confirmations and Baptisms are not permitted at present.   
 
 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

MASS SCHEDULE:  

 

Parish Church                                                                                                                                

Weekday Masses:    Monday to Friday:  10.00 a.m.                                      
Weekend Masses:    Saturday:                 10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                             
                         Sunday:               9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.                        
Please note there will be no 12.30p.m. Mass for now.                                                   

 

St. Joseph’s – Rosmini 

Weekday Masses:    Monday to Saturday: 10.00 a.m.                                      
Weekend Masse:    Sunday:                10.30 a.m.       

 __________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 



CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITARY   
 
 
               The Repository/Shop is open again every Tuesday and Thursday morning after              

10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays. We have a good supply of 

sacramental mementos for boys and girls for all special occasions.                                                                         

Signed Mass Cards are also available from the Parish shop  as well as the Sacristy.   

 
 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH KNITTING GROUP                                                                                                            

("Home knitters from the Hearth")  

There is a saying "the more things change the more they stay the same" Some years ago home knitters 

rallied to Mary Shiels call for small garments and hats for the Premature and Still born Babies in the Neo 

Natal Department of the Coombe Hospital. The parishioners obliged. Now in these strange times 

we are back to knitting at home. The response is no less.                                                                                                                   

I am pleased to report that in early May 2021 we were able to give them another box which was very 

gladly received. We also gave some rugs and other knitted items to Sr. Mary Murphy for children in 

Africa via a parishioner. So keep up the good work.    Items can be left into the Sacristy between 11.00 

am & 12.00 noon.                                                                                                                                                                                 

Hopefully we will be able to meet and share ideas soon. I would like nothing better - until then,                  

Thank you from:                                                                                                                                                                                       

Catherine Williams, Mary  Shiels and Maureen Kelly.  Contact number: M. Kelly 085 1088538.                                                                                                                                                                   

See ‘Thank You’ card on Notice Board from the Coombe Hospital for the huge amount of garments, rugs 
and hats supplied by you and delivered by us to them in August 2020 on Notice Board.  

 

CHILDRENS CORNER 

The Children's Corner this week is about Wind, Fire and a Birthday! 

 
 

SPARE ROSARY BEADS 

 

If you have any spare Rosary Beads please drop them into the Sacristy for patient use in 

Beaumont Hospital. 



 

TRÓCAIRE 

Trócaire would like to thank the people of Marino for their generosity towards their recent 
collection (trócaire boxes) 

 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:  

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED: 

Roisín Dingley 

Mai Lenahan 

Sr. Teresa Coughlan 

Marie Ryan 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

Mae Prunty 

 

ANNIVERSARIES - Please pray for all our deceased relatives and friends listed at the back of 

the Church. 


